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W a s h i n g t o n - ! 3 D . C. 

r o b e r t v F l e m i n g December 13, 1949 
PRESIDENT AND CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD 

Dear Marriner: 

Thank you so much for your 
thoughtful courtesy in sending me a copy 
of your recent letter to Senator Paul Douglas 
which you mentioned to me on Saturday evening. 
I shall read it with much interest. 

With wannest regards, 

The Honorable Marriner S. Eccles 
The Board of Governors of 
the Federal Reserve System, 
Washington, D. C. 

Digitized for FRASER 
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/ 
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis



December 12, 1949* 

Dear Bob: 

It Yv&s nice to see you and to have a 
little visit with you at the Gridiron Dinner 
Saturday evening. In accordance with our con-
versation I am enclosing herewith a copy of my 
recent letter to. Senator Paul Douglas, which you 
said you would be interested in seeing. 

With kindest regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

Mr. Robert V. Fleming, President, 
The Riggs National Bank, 
Washington, D. C. 

Enclosure. 
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